ATTENTION FOURTH GRADE PARENTS!

Would you like your fourth grader to be included on the baby picture
page in the yearbook?

Please send in your favorite picture of your fourth grader as a baby to
memoriesCES@gmail.com or upload via the app.

Be sure to include a picture, your student's name, and homeroom
teacher. S
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